
Eblast Invitation for Feedback 
 
 
 
 
Dear registrant, 
  
Thank you for participating in the 2023 NIDA International Forum. Your feedback is very important to 
us. Please complete this brief feedback form as your input will help inform our planning of next 
year’s Forum. 
 
To provide feedback, please click the button below: 
Feedback Form (this button will be hyperlinked to approved feedback form) 
 
Thank you again and we hope you will join us next year!  
 
Kind regards, 
The NIDA International Program 
  


